
 

 

 

ANSWERS TO CLARIFICATION QUESTIONS 
 

 
Question 1: 
 
Can SPREP please confirm if there is a budget nominated for the work? 
 
Response:  

 
The budget for this work is estimated at USD 18,000 
 
Question 2: 

Planning Boundaries - our perceived boundaries with respect to this tender suggests that it only 
covers the Honiara CBD specifically. Appreciate confirmation. 

Response:  
 
 
Question 3: 

Please confirm if there is any existing conditions documentation/Data and similarly proposed plans 
etc for the project area. Is it possible that these be provided prior to close of tender? 

Response:  
List of documents are already identified in the Term of Reference. Most of which can be 
extracted online.  
 
Question 4: 

Confirmation that all 3 projects are to be completed by 31st September 2020 - this means 
consultancy period is from approximately July to September. 

Response:  

File: AP_3/29 

Date: 26 June 2020 

To: Interested suppliers 

Contact: Maraea S. Pogi maraeap@sprep.org  

Subject: 
Request for tenders:       Consultancy to develop the Honiara CBD 
Greening and Landscaping Master Plan 

mailto:maraeap@sprep.org


 

 

It may not necessarily take exactly 3 months, but work needs to be completed within 3 
months 
 
Question 5: 

Is it possible to disclose ball-park figures in terms of budget per project? 

Response:  
Refer Q1. 
 


